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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Monday-  Shared Education Celebration 1:15pm
              P5-7 Molly & Mia Garden
Tuesday-  Lendrum Wind Farm Trip- whole school

              P1 -4 PE 
              After-school games 3:15- 4:15
Wednesday-  Baby & Toddler Group

              Music lessons- need tin whistle
             P5-7: PE
             Gaelic League: Fr Hackett Park, Augher 

Thursday: P1 -4 PE
              P5-7 Swimming
              P7- Love for Life: Augher Central

Friday: P7 photo- Impartial Reporter

          ‘It Run in the Family’ – FMT College 8pm
We are looking forward to our Primary 7 pupils making their Confirmation o Saturday. The ceremony will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough at 3pm. The music will be provided by the parish choir. The children have been working hard to prepare for this and are certainly ready to receive the gifts of the Holy Spirit.
We are very excited about ‘It Runs in the Family’ which starts at 8pm sharp on Friday night. We ask that any outstanding tickets and money is returned as soon as possible and that you please encourage people to attend to support the school. In the face of budget cuts, we are relying on fundraising ventures to support the development of resources within our school. All money raised from this will go directly into developing outdoor play for the children and plans for the proposed work will be available on the night. There will also be a raffle on the night. Please help us to extend the learning experiences for your children. 
Our Shared Education Celebration Day takes place today. This is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate all the good work which has taken place over the last few months between the local schools and we are proud to be part of it.
We ask that all outstanding Music money (£10) and swimming money (£15) is brought to school by the end of this week. 

We have started ‘Walk to School’ week. We encourage children to walk, cycle or scoot to school that week and teachers are assisting with this. If it is possible, please encourage your child to walk.
All pupils will travel to Lendrum Wind Farm 0on Tuesday to learn all about the use of wind energy in our local environment. We are very excited about this! The school will cover the cost of the bus.
We have ‘Baby & Toddler’ on Wednesday. If any pranets are willing to be part of a rota to help with this, can they please contact the school. We would be very appreciative of any assistance.

We aslo rewquire a parent volunteer for Wedesnday’s gaelic tournament in Augher (10am- 12:30). If any parent is available, can they please contact the school?

Our KS2 pupils are proud to be involved with the Molly and Mia Garden and have been working hard at it. It is great to see children taking priode in their community.
Just a reminder that hoodies are not permitted in school. We encourage children to bring water bottles (with their name marked) to school these days. 

***IMPORTANT DATES***
‘It Runs in the Family’ on Friday 20th May at 8pm in Fivemiletown College.
Confirmation will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough on Saturday 21st May at 3:00pm.
PTFA Fun Day Saturday 11th June.
School trip: Friday 17th June.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

